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Sayers, Margery

From: Fred Dorsey <fredwdorsey@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 4:29 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR 139-2021

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

My name is Fred Dorsey and I live at 10774 Judy Lane in Columbia. I support CR 139-2021 reappointing Erica Zoren to
the Historic Preservation Commission. I supported her first appointment, I worked with Erica on the restoration and

adaptive use of Rev. McGills historic home, and have observed the knowledge and contributions she has brought to the

Commission through her credentials as a historic preservation architect.

Erica's reappointment will provide for continuing continuity and the sharing of her effective suggestions to

homeowners.

A moment needs to be taken to recognize and appreciate the important work of two Commission members. Eileen

Tenor's service of 11 years as a member and Chairperson and Drew Roth's as a member of 6 years both having dealt

with the trying times of EC Floods and the Pandemic.


